ARY SCHOOL
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5% November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer
YR 5 & 6 TRIP TO SOL CENTRAL ON WEDNESDAY 14" NOVEMBER 2018

Years 5 and 6 will be walking to the Sol Central cinema on Wednesday 14" November to
watch a free film screening as part of the ‘Into Film Festival’ for school children. The film we
will be watching is A Wrinkle in Time rated PG.

The children will be leaving the school at 9.15 am and walking, with supervision, to the
cinema for a 10.00 am screening. It is approximately a two mile walk which takes about haif
an hour and we have done this easily in previous years. They will be returning to school in
time for lunch. We will be taking a snack and drink with us for the children, so there is no
need for you to provide the children with anything extra.

Please do keep an eye on the weather for that day and make sure that your child comes
prepared with a suitable coat, footwear and any asthma medication that may be necessary.
If your child cannot be included in the trip or walk, for medical reasons, please notify your
child’s Class Teacher. We are unable to provide transport, but we will work with you as far
as possible to ensure your child is included.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

. Chasplon

A Clayton (Mrs)
Year 6 Teacher
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